
 
 
 

Date of Issue – 16/01/2025  GF-05 Local Notice to Mariners 

No 2/25 – Navigation Lights – Sullom Voe – Jetty 1 
 
Mariners are advised that the Sullom Voe. No.1 Jetty East. 2 F R(vert)- AtoN - A3823.7 located on 
Jetty 1 60°27.310'N - 001°17.148'W-  is currently unlit due to engineering works.   
 

 
Sullom Voe. No.1 Jetty East. 2 F R(vert)- AtoN - A3823. 

 
The lights will be reinstated by Saturday 18th January .  
 
A full list of current Local Notices to Mariners can be found at;  
Local Notices to Mariners – Shetland Islands Council - https://www.shetland.gov.uk/ports/ntm  
 
Or by contacting Reception,  
Ports & Harbours Operations,  
Port Administration Building,  
Sella Ness, Shetland ZE2 9QR.  
Tel. 01806 244200 
 
 
 


